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NOTICE OF WATER RATE INCREASE
EFFECTIVE APRIL 2022

After thoughtful consideration, the Culkin Water District Board of Directors has deemed it necessary to adjust our residential and commercial water rates. This adjustment will go into effect on the April 2022 billing cycle.

As overhead and operating costs continue to rise, Culkin Water District is committed to managing those rising costs as efficiently as possible, while upholding our commitment to a sustainable future. These rate adjustments will help ensure the reliability and affordability of basic water services along with supporting Culkin’s commitment to the replacement of aging infrastructure

RESIDENTIAL
	GALLONS PER 1000
	CURRENT RATE
	INCREASED RATE

	0 – 3,000 (MINIMUM BILL)
	$33.00
	$35.50

	3,000 – 1,000,000
	$5.00
	$6.00

	>1,000,000 
	$3.45
	$4.00




COMMERCIAL
	GALLONS PER 1000
	CURRENT RATE
	INCREASED RATE

	0 – 3,000 (MINIMUM BILL)
	$56.00
	$58.50

	3,000 – 1,000,000
	$5.15
	$6.00

	>1,000,000 
	$3.65
	$3.90




This was not an easy decision, and we are keenly aware that it affects the monthly budgets of our customers. If you have questions of concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at 601-636-9124 Monday through Friday 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. and 1 p.m. to 5 p.m.

